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Tacony-Palmyra Bridge Closures

The Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay, is notifying mariners that the SR 73, Tacony-Palmyra Bridge, over the
Delaware River, between Tacony, PA and Palmyra, NJ, will be maintained in the closed-to-navigation position for
maintenance from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. each day on the following dates:

December 15, 2017 through December 18, 2017
January 4, 2018 through January 7, 2018
January 11, 2018 through January 14, 2018
January 18, 2018 through January 21, 2018
January 25, 2018 through January 28, 2018

February 1, 2018 through February 4, 2018

Vessels able to pass through the bridge in the closed position may do so at any time. The bridge will not be able to
open for emergencies and there is no immediate alternate route for vessels unable to pass through the bridge in the
closed position.

If you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management Staff at
(215) 271-4889/4814 or the Command Center at (215) 271-4807.
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